
Ownership Disclosure Notification 
 
 
In accordance with 42 C.F.R. 416.2, please be advised that the practicing 
physicians at Metropolitan Surgical Associates may also hold ownership interest 
in the facility.  In accordance with the law the facility is required to provide you 
with this information in writing prior to the date of your surgery.   


